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Tempo was recently awarded a Community Impact 
Grant from the United Way of Tri-County! This grant 
will help support a Young Parent Support Group at 
Tempo.  Former Tempo intern, Dionne, will begin    
facilitating the first of three support groups on 
Wednesday November 12th. Thank you United Way 
for helping us make this group possible!!   
 
 

The support group will run from  6:00-7:30 p.m. 
Wednesday 11/12, 11/19, 12/3, 12/10, & 12/17  

 
Healthy snacks and gift card incentives will be      
provided to group members.   
Topics will include: becoming a new parent, new sleep patterns,    
nutrition, self-care, holiday blues, positive interactions with  children, 
and much more.   
 

******************************  
 
 

For more information on Tempoôs Young Parent Support Group 
please contact Shanesha at 508-879-1424. 
 
 
For more information on United Way of Tri-County please 
visit www.unitedwaytri-county.org 
  
 

Young Parent Support Group begins Wednesday             

November 12 th at 6pm ! 

http://www.unitedwaytri-county.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

On Saturday October 25
th  

Team Tempo headed to Walsh Middle School for     
Waysideôs 5

th
 Annual 5K (Wayside raised over $90,000).  Tempo rocked 80ôs  

inspired athletic gear, and Team Tempo raised over $700.00 which will help 
provide holiday gifts for the many young adults that visit Tempo each year.   

Pictured above (members of Team Tempo and Waysideôs Young Adult 
Group)  

Green House Graphics is back!!  

Dave Sebastian (Lead Artist) and Jamie DiLiddo (Peer Mentor Artist,) are 
joined by  Andrew, Tyler, John, Joe, Steve, Danny and Ty for the new cycle of 
Green House Graphics!  

 

Green House Graphicôs provides young people with real world skills in the 

fine art and graphic art field. By covering a few different medias, such as Pho-

toshop, water color, charcoal and airbrush, young people are able to gain a 

better knowledge of the art world and begin to focus on a specialty. At the 

end of this 12 week program Tempo will host an art show to showcase the 

artwork created.  Young adult artists will have the opportunity to price and sell 

their work!  
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Waysideôs Fifth Annual 5K4Kids was one for the  

record books!  
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I turn 24 this month, and its so amazing to be able to truly feel 
happy and excited about my birthday! 
Last year  I was too stressed out about my reunion with my 
family to fully appreciate turning 23. The birthdays between   
19 and 22 were spent in a haze of drunkenness, tears and 
crippling blind loneliness.  Blind because I was under the sad 
impression that I had no one to care about me, but the truth is 
that even I was blessed with amazing friends. 
When I turned 18 I found out my father was leaving us.  
Shortly after my 17

th
 birthday I tried to end my life for the first 

time.   
 
So today when I wake up it is a complete miracle that I look 
forward to simple things like laughing with friends, work, a 
book Iôm reading, the next time I can go for a swim. Its even 
greater of a miracle that I wake up and face the day when 
things arenôt so good. Today I am able to look past any pain 
and still hope that this too shall pass. I am so, so grateful for all 
of the life experience that Iôve had so far because today I know 
I can keep going through anything! 
I am looking forward to learning more about myself and life all 

around me this year! 

**************** 

Ariane first visited Tempo two years ago, looking for help with 

housing and employment. She was hired as a peer mentor   

after successfully completing an internship at Tempo.            

Ariane recently completed a Certified Peer        

Specialist training and currently co-leads Tempoôs 

Young Adult Advisory Council, produces our 

monthly newsletter, and facilitates Tempoôs monthly 

activities. She is a wonderful addition to our team! 

Birthdays 
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¶ Grab some friends and come compete in Tempoôs scavenger hunt! 

The event will be on Friday, November 14th.  The registration deadline 

is Wednesday November 5th.  For more information please contact 

Nick at  508-879-1424. 

¶ Have you ever wanted to start your own business? Come to Tempo on 

Wednesdays 11/5/14 and 11/19/14 to hear from local entrepreneurs! 

For more information please contact Ariane at 508-879-1424. 

¶ Weôd love to have you join us for a Thanksgiving Lunch  Buffet on 

Monday 11/24/14 from 1pm-4pm! 

¶ If you are a young parent between the ages of 17-24 you might benefit 

from our Young Adult Parent Support Group! We will be meeting twice 

this month, on 11/12/14 and 11/19/14 from 6pm-7:30om .  Groups are 

held at Tempo!   

Congratulations Stephani on starting college classes!  
 
Nicole did great on her midterms!!   
 
William, Eternity, Chelsy and Erika completed the Permit 
Test Study Group, you all rocked!!   
 
Congratulations to Steve ,Joe, Tyler, John, Jamie, Ty,  
Andrew and Danny for starting Green House Graphics!  
 
Congratulations to Kayla on buying a car!  
Congratulations to Michael for getting an apartment!  
 
A HUGE shoutout to Joe, Steven, Nicole, Dionne, Onix, 

and Della for participating in Waysideôs 5k4Kids!!  



Mon. 8 a.m. - 5 p.m., Tues. 8 a.m. - 5 p.m., Wed. 8a.m.- 8 pm., 

Thurs. 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. & Fri. 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.   

www.tempoyoungadults.org 
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Thanksgiving is coming up, and with it, a slew of family 
holidays. I hope that in the stress of travelling, cooking, 
gift giving and being in the same space we can all find 

many joys to be grateful for! 

 
 
ñAt times our own light goes out and is rekindled by a spark from 

another person. Each of us has cause to think with deep gratitude of 

those who have lighted the flame within us.ò ð Albert Schweitzer  
 

ñNo duty is more urgent than that of returning thanksò. ð Unknown  
 
 ñLet us be grateful to people who make us happy; they are the 
charming gardeners who make our souls blossom.ò                         

ð Marcel Proustôô 
 

ñYou simply will not be the same person two months from now after 
consciously giving thanks each day for the abundance that exists in 
your life. And you will have set in motion an ancient spiritual law: the 
more you have and are grateful for, the more will be given you.ò      

ð Sarah Ban Breathnach  

 

ñGratitude ñ 


